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Date: September 6, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
This past week has been busy and joyful at Arab Unity School, filled with delightful moments of fun and learning 
shared with our students. It is heartening to witness their growth and enthusiasm!  
 
Our sixth-form students have begun their continuous assessments, which take place every Friday. We prioritise 
ongoing interventions and support from the outset to address any academic gaps that may arise. 
 
Parent -Teacher Meeting (PTM) 
We want to inform you about our orientation sessions which will take place on Saturday, 7th September, from 
8:30 AM to 1:00 PM. This is a fantastic opportunity for you to meet with our dedicated educators and learn more 
about our curriculum and teaching approaches. We anticipate the presence of every parent and kindly request 
that you attend this session with your son or daughter. Please refer to the detailed communication sent by the 
respective Heads of Section and teachers for more information. 
 
Primary School 8:30 AM – 11:00 AM 
Meet Our Learning Manager to gain insights into the curriculum (Venue: Respective Classrooms) 
 

Inclusion Coffee Morning Year 1- Year 6 11:15 AM – 12:00 PM (Venue: Sixth Form Centre) 
How well do you know your child?  
 

Secondary School 8:30 AM – 12:30 PM 
Parent Teachers Meeting - Get to know the team that supports your child’s school journey (Venue: Respective 
Classroom). Please follow the time slot given by the class teacher. 
 
School ID 
Please note that we will be issuing new ID cards for all our students as soon as possible, and the school is in 
the process of updating the students’ photographs. 
 
MORNING TIMING 
Please note below the regular morning timings for this term and the rest of the academic calendar. This will 
help you plan your work and transportation schedules and ensure that all students are punctual.  
 
Regular school day morning timing  

• School gates will open at 7:15 a.m.  

• School starts promptly at 7:30 a.m. with a brief assembly for students, which includes the singing of the 
National Anthem and recitation of the Holy Quran.  

• School gates will close at 7:50 a.m. sharp- all students must be punctual.  
 
Students are expected to adhere to punctuality. Promptness is mandatory, and any instances of tardiness will 
not be tolerated. Punctuality is crucial, as students may miss valuable content during the initial lessons. 
 
Late Arrival: 
Arriving late at school without a justifiable excuse is not acceptable. 
 
Students arriving after 7:45 a.m. will be marked as late (L). FS and lower primary students will report to the 
main reception at the Taher Hall and wait for the support staff to accompany them to the classroom.  
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Parental Support: 

We greatly appreciate your understanding and cooperation in adhering to these guidelines. We can maintain 

a secure and organized environment for all students by working together.  

 

Thank you for your continued adherence to the safeguarding and health and safety measures and parking 
regulations particularly during drop-off and pick-up times as directed by the RTA and Dubai Police. Your efforts 
in following these guidelines ensure a safe environment for all of our students. It helps maintain safety and 
order within our school premises. 
 
We ask that you guide and support your child’s learning by ensuring that he/she: 

• Attends and arrives at school daily and on time, ready for the day’s learning experience 

• Completes all homework assignments given by teachers 

• Reads daily to develop a love for reading and to improve literacy skills  

• Share their school experiences with you so that you are aware of their school life  

• Informs you if she/he needs additional support in any area or subject 

• Know that you expect him/her to succeed in school. 

 

Your involvement and contributions to the school’s events and operations are always rewarding. 

 

Activities Next Week 

 
 

Have a nice weekend! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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